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September 9, 2016
Dear Dr. Farid Moore,
I'sincerely appreciate your considerate cooperation with the ASPA activities,

It is a great pleasure to announce that the first result of ASPA Awards 2016 is finally released.
This year, four companies with higher scores are shortlisted as the finalists of ASPA Awards
2016 and are invited to the 20" ASPA Annual Conference to make their final presentations. I
ant happy to inform you that IsDynamic, the company your organization nominated, is one of
the finalists for ASPA Awards 2016. The selection of one Grand Prize and three Excellence
Prizes will be made by the final evaluation on October 20,

Sincerely yours,

Skt Gonn

Sunkook Kwon
Secretary-General
Asian Science Park Association
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